
April 2024

We are now in our last trimester of the school year! We have many
field trips and lots of end of school year activities coming up.

As a school we are already planning the next year, and as a district
they have adopted the school calendar. We have attached a copy
to the newsletter or if you are receiving an online version you can
click to view: 2024-25 NKN School Calendar

As a reminder as you make your summer break plans, there are two added make up weather
related days to the end of the school year. This means our last day for K-5 students will be
Thursday, June 13th (12noon Release) and Tuesday, June 11th will be last day for preschool.

Important No School Days and Reminders

April 1st-5th | OSAS Science Testing - 5th Grade
April 8th-26th | OSAS ELA Testing - 3rd - 5th Grade
April 11th, Thursday | GGS Family Skate Night, 5:30pm
April 18th-19th, Thurs-Friday | No School - Conferences
April 25th, Thursday | Social/Emotional Family Night, 5:30pm
May 2nd, Thursday | Latino Family Night, NKN High School, 6pm

No School for April 18-19 Conferences
Parent/Teacher conferences are taking place Thursday & Friday,
April 18th-19th. There will be no school on these two days, so we
can meet with families individually. Meeting with your child's
teacher during conferences will assist you in helping your child be

https://nknsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Calendar-2024-2025.pdf


more successful in school. If you do not have a conference time scheduled, please reach out to
the school office, 503-322-0311 or tamiw@nknsd.org

April's Characteristic is Courage

Each month, GGS focuses on a personal characteristic and teaches
it to our students. Our focus for the month of April is Courage.
Students demonstrate courage by confidently standing up for what
you know is right or doing something that is difficult even when
they are afraid.

At the end of the month we will be handing out three awards in each
class, two for students who were demonstrating courage and one Pride of the Pack award focused
on perseverance. Please talk with your child(ren) around the conversations they are having at
school on how they show courage.

2023-24 Statewide Assessments, 3rd-5th Grades
Every year we need to notify families of the Statewide Assessments that will be happening. Oregon
law permits parents to annually opt-out of Oregon's statewide assessments in English Language
Arts and/or Mathematics by submitting an annual form to the school the student attends. Please
view the notice at this link: OSAS Opt Out Form English or ask for a paper form in the school
office.

We are starting testing the first week in April. It is important for your child to get lots of rest and
eat a nutritious breakfast to get them going. Remember we have free breakfasts here at school!

Testing Schedule:
April 1st-5th: 5th Grade Science/SEED Survey
April 8th-17th: ELA CAT
April 22nd-26th: ELA PT
May 7th-10th: Math CAT
May 13th-17th: Math PT

Oregon Department of Education SEED Survey Grades 3rd-11th
ELEVATING STUDENT VOICE: The Oregon Department of Education is deeply committed to helping
each and every student learn, grow, and thrive. ODE is also committed to providing opportunities
for feedback and input to continuously improve education experiences for all students in Oregon.
The Student Educational Equity Development (SEED) Survey will help ODE gather information
about the educational experiences of students in Oregon. This information will help ODE to
develop appropriate resources and supports for districts in Oregon, and better target those
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picture of their local contexts and make strategic modifications to curriculum, instruction, and
related academic supports that they offer students. More information can be found on the ODE
website through the following links, (if reading online): ODE SEED Survey or Annual Notice of SEED
Survey

Showing Up Together - Teaming up with Families on
Attendance!
GGS wants your students to succeed and is focused on helping
create a smooth way to regular attendance at school. Identifying
barriers to attendance is an important part of keeping students
engaged in school, graduating on time, and thriving in all areas of
their lives. We have many resources and staff to assist you, from

our counselors, community resource coordinators, district nurse, you are not alone! By working
together, all of us — we can ensure all children can get to school every day so they have an
opportunity to learn, flourish and realize their dreams.

We are continuing to focus on attendance, getting kids excited via our monthly activities for
students present 90% or more, classroom Tater Parties, and Trimester attendance awards! Thank
you for helping us get students excited about learning and coming to school!

Students who are present for 90% or more in the month of April will get mini cinnamon rolls!

Counseling Corner - Ms. H

This year is going by way too fast! I hope everyone had a
wonderful spring break and you were able to squeeze in lots of
activities. We will be finishing up our bully prevention lessons this
month, and then addressing ways to be an “upstander.” An
upstander is a person who recognizes bullying and is willing to
take action to make things right. It takes courage to stand up for
ourselves as well as others, and this is our character trait for

April. We will focus on the different ways that we can be courageous.

We have been doing a lot of work at school learning about our
Tools and how to use them when we need to regulate our
emotions. If you would like to learn more about them you will have
the opportunity this month, so mark your calendars for April 25th.
We have an exciting night planned for families to come and learn all
about the Tools. Each family will get to leave with many different
games and ideas on how to use this common language of the
Tools at home. Hope to see you there!
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at cherieh@nknsd.org
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Free Family Skate Night

Bring your family for a fun night of skating! Join us at Tillamook
County Fairgrounds - Tillaskate! It's happening on Thursday, April
11th from 5:30-7pm.

AND, it's FREE! Hope to see you there!

Family SEL Night!!
Learn all about the “TOOLBOX” and the “TOOLS” that we all have within us that can enable us to
regulate our emotions and navigate the complexities of everyday life.

We will be serving pizza, playing games, and awarding prizes! It's going to be a great family time!



Volunteering and Field Trip Chaperones

We are excited that GGS classrooms are heading out into the community on field trips! We ask all
that would like to volunteer to fill out a district volunteer application, have it approved and on file.
These applications can take up to 2 weeks to process, so plan ahead. Background checks are
good for 3 years. Applications are available in the school office.

Some field trips there is limited number of spots for volunteers, so please make sure you get the
teacher's approval before making plans to attend.

NKN School Board Meetings

Next Meeting is Monday, April 8th, 6:30pm
This is a monthly meeting of our School Board. The meeting takes place at our District Office or
through Zoom. You can access this meeting through our district website (www.nknsd.org) under
"School Board" and then "Board Meetings".

GGS information online

How to Find School Information Online!

Besides our monthly Howler Newsletter, you can find school
information online! Our district has an informative website at
www.nknsd.org and Garibaldi Grade School has a page with all
sorts of great information for our families. You can find this
monthly newsletter, student handbook and even a parent page with
information on busing, school lunches, wellness and more!

Reminder: Sign up for FlashAlert!

You can receive FlashAlert messages from NKN School District
updating you on any delays or closures. To do this you go to
https://www.flashalert.net/, manage your messenger subscription,
and make sure you are signed up for Neah-Kah-Nie School District.

Employment Opportunities

Be a Substitute at Garibaldi Grade School!

Sign up to be an Instructional Assistant, Custodian, Food Service (classified) or Teacher (certified)
substitute at any of our schools. Neah-Kah-Nie School District has contracted with ESS for our
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Seeker tab and type in Neah-Kah-Nie School District to begin the application process. If you have
questions about the application process, or becoming a substitute, please contact 866-208-7454
x1 or email: applicationswest@ess.com.
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Garibaldi Grade School
Email: lisas@nknsd.org Website: nknsd.org
Location: 604 Cypress Ave, Garibaldi, OR Phone: 503-322-0311

Lisa S
Lisa is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

mailto:lisas@nknsd.org
https://nknsd.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=604+Cypress+Ave,+Garibaldi,+OR+97118,+USA&ftid=0x54eb32b765948d43:0xf1231b2572a3ec1e
tel:503-322-0311

